
Weekly Overview
Thank you to all of our families and children for such a fantastic half term. The children have 

really immersed themselves in all aspects of their learning. Here are some photos of what has 

taken place in each class this week:
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﻿

Hedgehogs have been painting 

pumpkins in the style of Yayoi 

Kusama

﻿

Squirrels have enjoyed exploring 

pumpkins

﻿

Badgers have been practising the 

language of capacity in the 

learning environment

﻿

Rabbits have enjoyed being 

artists and creating work in the 

style of LS Lowry.

﻿

Otters have been comparing 

quantities.

﻿

Foxes have been practising their 

digital literacy by considering 

what information is personal and 

not personal



Weekly Attendance
 

The class with the best attendance this week is OTTERS!

SMSC Question of the Week

Class Weekly Percentage

Badgers 92.77%

Rabbits 94.00%

Otters

96.05%

Foxes 95.76%



Dates for the Diary

Date Activity

Monday  6th November School reopens

Monday 6th November Parent/Carer Evening

Wednesday 8th November Poppy Workshop across school

Wednesday 8th November Parent/Carer Evening

Thursday 9th November Bonfire Lunch Day

Friday 10th November Remembrance Day Service (Year 2)

Monday 13th - Friday 17th 

November

Anti - Bullying Week

Monday 13th November Diwali Craft Morning (Hedgehogs AM and Badgers) 

9:00 - 9:30

Monday 13th November Diwali Craft Afternoon (Hedgehogs PM) 12:15 - 12:45

Tuesday 14th November Diwali Craft Morning (Rabbits and Squirrels) 9:00 - 

9:30

Tuesday 14th November Arts and Crafts After School Club (3:15 - 4:00)

Wednesday 15th November Diwali Craft Morning (Rabbits) 9:00 - 9:30

Wednesday 15th November KS1 Athletics After School Club (3:15 - 4:00)

Thursday 16th November Diwali Craft Morning (Foxes) 9:00 - 9:30

Thursday 16th November EYFS Open Evening for new families (3:45 - 4:30)

Friday 17th November Children in Need Day



Makaton
This week our makaton sign has been PUMPKIN. Please practise this at home and send videos 

to your class teacher on dojo.

Social Media
Please follow us on our social media platforms to see any key information and weekly 

learning that is taking place in school.

 @IPMATGirnhill

  Girnhill Infant School  



Miss Robinson, Headteacher

Thank you!


